
Exploring Sustainable Farming 

 

On December 5, 2023, our college arranged a trip to Vanagam, a farmer firm in 

Kadavur, with the participation of 25 first-year UG students and two faculty members. 

The agricultural visit proved to be very informative and beneficial. It provided the 

participants with a practical understanding of farming practices, techniques, and the 

overall agricultural process. Students learned about sustainable and eco-friendly 

farming methods that prioritise the health of the environment and soil and the step-

by-step processes involved in agriculture, from planting and cultivation to harvesting. 

They also gained knowledge about the essential requirements for successful farming, 

like soil fertility, water management, and proper crop care. 

 


